

https://www.gov.uk/government/consultations/visiting-in-care-homes-hospitals-and-hospices/outcome/government-response-to-the-consultation-on-visiting-in-care-homes-hospitals-and-hospices
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/infection-prevention-and-control-in-adult-social-care-covid-19-supplement/covid-19-supplement-to-the-infection-prevention-and-control-resource-for-adult-social-care#visiting-arrangements-in-care-homes
https://www.legislation.gov.uk/uksi/2023/1402/introduction/made
https://www.legislation.gov.uk/uksi/2023/1402/introduction/made
https://www.cqc.org.uk/about-us/how-we-involve-you/consultations/consultation-our-guidance-visiting-care-homes-hospitals-and-hospices/draft-guidance-consultation-regulation-9a-visiting-and-accompaniment
https://www.cqc.org.uk/about-us/how-we-involve-you/consultations/consultation-our-guidance-visiting-care-homes-hospitals-and-hospices/draft-guidance-consultation-regulation-9a-visiting-and-accompaniment
https://cqc.citizenlab.co/en-GB/projects/cqc-visiting-guidance-consultation
https://www.cqc.org.uk/regulation-9a-guidance-consultation-easy-read

The consultation will be open until midday on 20 February. We, and CQC, would
greatly appreciate your views and feedback to ensure the guidance is helpful and
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